
Year 3 Trip to Bewilderwood 
 
Year 3 will visit Bewilderwood on Monday 26th June. Please could you update the school 
office of any changes in your emergency contact details for this day? In addition, please 
ensure that any medication required by your child, such as asthma inhalers, is given to 
his/her tutor on the morning of the trip. 
 
Mrs J Johnson 
Year 3 Tutor 
 


